Comments and Suggestions 

Your comments and suggestions are important to us. We want to know what you think about how the nursery is run as we are always seeking ways to improve the quality of our service.  

We would like you to tell us about your experiences of the nursery and any aspect of the service we provide. What are we doing right? What are we doing wrong? What areas would you like to see improved? 

Send your comments to littleblossomsnurseryschool@gmail.com |or pop your comments in our suggestions/forms box on the signing in table. 

Please take this opportunity to share your thoughts, so we can make the nursery even better and more enjoyable for everyone. 

Thank you  

Kerry Costello
